
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Burrillville Sewer Commission 
Public Hearing of 5/22/2012 
Board Room of the BWWTF 
 
Members Present: Don C. Wolfe – Chairman  
                                   William Andrews – Vice Chairman 
                                   Richard Nolan – Commission Member  
 
Members Absent: William Peterson – Commission Member 
                                   Irene Smith – Commission Member 
 
 
Also Present: Walter J. Kane – Attorney for the Commission 
                         John Martin III – Superintendent 
                         Peg Franklin – Office Manager 
                         Stacey Richard – Financial Aide  
 
 
Mr. Wolfe opened the Public Hearing at 7:00 PM. 
 
Agenda – Public Hearing on the proposed Wastewater Treatment Facility Operation and Maintenance 
Budget and User Charge Rate Schedule of the Fiscal period of July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2013. 
 
Mr. Wolfe noted there were no members of the public present. 
 
Mr. Andrews made a motion to close the public hearing. The motion was seconded by Mr. Nolan. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Stacey Richard 
Financial Aide  


